Boeing KC-767 Tanker Extends Wing Refueling Hoses for First Time
Boeing KC-767 Tanker Extends Wing Refueling Hoses for First Time

The KC-767A Tanker reached another significant milestone when its aircrew successfully extended and
retracted the left and right Wing Aerial Refueling Pod hoses during an April 12 test flight over Kansas.
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